March 1, 2014

Dawson Regional Planning Commission

PO Box 8010 Dawson City Yukon, Y0B 1G0

Re: Dawson Land Use Plan Consultation

Dear Sir/Madam;

I am writing to you today as a mineral exploration geologist – prospector who has worked and invested in the Yukon for over 30 years. I currently own quartz mineral claims in and have managed exploration programs for various companies in an on numerous occasions, most recently, in area.

I would like to keep to the bigger picture and the comments that will be presented by the Yukon Prospectors and Yukon Chamber of Mines.

am intimately aware of the content of their submissions and I urge the commission to seriously consider them. I have nothing further to add except that the future of the mineral exploration industry and mining in the Dawson region depends on this.

The work to date carried out by the Dawson Land Use Plan has been first class and I have no doubts about the integrity of the planning commission. Land use planning is not an easy exercise and I hope the commission can find a balanced approach that allows a healthy resource mineral industry.

Yours sincerely,

